
 

RoHS Statement 01/03/2018 

 

The European Union (EU) Directive 2011/65/EU referred to as “The Restriction of Hazardous 
Substances (RoHS)” was established in an eIort to protect human health and the 
environment from certain hazardous contaminants. The directive states that as of June 8th 
2011 products supplied do not contain more than the maximum permitted levels of Lead, 
Mercury, Cadmium, Hexavalent Chromium, Polybrominated Biphenyl and Polybrominated 
Diphenyl ethers. 

 Fastener Consultant Inc. would like to assure that as of January 3, 2018, all of our raw 
material, steel, stainless, brass, aluminum, nylon, Teflon, and phenolic are all in 
compliance with the Directive. 

 Fastener Consultant Inc. will continue to monitor all European Union Directives to ensure 
compliance going forward 
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